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Mr. Jonathan L. Thiesmeyer 
Director of Corporate Education 
Western Electric 
P.O. Box 900 
Princeton, New Jersey 08540 

Dear Jon: 

November 20, 1973 

Thank you for the opportunity of meeting with you 
and Dick Pearson on November 13th. Both Al Lierheimer 
and I appreciated the candid and open discussion of the 
problems faced by Edison College and the Regents External 
Degree Program. 

I have today informed Chancellor Dungan of our deci­
sion to terminate the interstate relationship indefinitely. 
A copy of my letter to him is enclosed. 

Let's stay in touch so that when conditions warrant 
reconsideration of this decision, we will have a chance to 
talk again. 

TEH:rl 
Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

T. Edward Hollander 
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